
 
From: Ashley Sloan 
To: Premier of Ontario Premier ministre de l’Ontario; Minister (EDU); Nolan.Quinn@pc.ola.org; 

resolutions@amo.on.ca 
Cc: lcline@northperth.ca; Loriann Harbers 
Subject: South Stormont Resolution - School Bus Stop Arm Cameras 
Date: Thursday, July 6, 2023 11:43:01 AM 

Good day, 

Please be advised that Council of the Township of South Stormont passed the 
following resolution on June 28, 2023: 

Resolution No. 157/2023 
Moved By: Councillor Cindy Woods 
Seconded by: Councillor Jennifer MacIsaac 

That Council of the Township of South Stormont supports the 
Municipality of North Perth and multiple other Ontario municipalities 
calling on the Province of Ontario to cover the costs of installing school 
bus stop arm cameras on all school buses, prior to the start of the 
2023-2024 school year; and further, 
That a copy of this resolution of support be forwarded to the Premier, 
Minister of Education, MPP Nolan Quinn, AMO, and all municipalities in 
Ontario. 
Result: CARRIED 

Kind regards, 

Ashley Sloan, AMP 
Deputy Clerk 
Marriage Officiant 

Email: ashley@southstormont.ca 
Phone: 613-534-8889 ext. 204 
2 Mille Roches Road, P0 Box 84, Long Sault, ON K0C 1P0 
www.southstormont.ca 
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